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1. Cormac and Verge Cutting. 

A lengthy enquiry was sent to Cormac asking for more detail as to how they 

will cut the Hatt roundabout. Their reply was simply that it would be cut 

once in Spring/early Summer and again in Autumn. They could not give any 

more definite dates than that. We can only hope that the cuts are done at 

such time as to maximise flowering and seed-setting opportunities for the 

plants there. However, residents can be assured that all is done according to 

Cornwall Council standard procedures and is out of the hands of the Parish 

Council. 

2. Climate and Ecological Emergency Bill. 

Cornwall Council voted last week to support the Climate and Ecological 

Emergency Bill that is currently being considered by Parliament. This Bill 

seeks to reinforce the current measures being considered by the 

government in as much as it would oblige it not only to halt the ecological 

decline but also to take measures to add to our biodiversity. 

 

Cllr. Malcolm Fletcher, April 2023. 


